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ENTERTAINMENT LAW SECTION
MINUTES
June 4, 2015 MEETING

1. MEETING HELD: Pursuant to duly given notice, a meeting of the Entertainment Law
Section (the “Section”) was held on June 4, 2015 (the “Meeting”), at the law offices of
Alverson, Taylor Mortensen & Sanders, located at 7401 W. Charleston Blvd., Las Vegas,
NV, 89110.

2. ATTENDANCE: The following Section members attended the meeting either in person
or via teleconference: Anat Levy; Matt Pruitt; David S. Kahn; Russell Christian; Howard
Seigel; Jennifer Sanchez; and Tracy Gallegos.

3. MINUTES OF April 2,2015, MEETING: The Minutes of the April 2, 2015, meeting
were unanimously approved and ratified.

4. POTENTIAL EVENT - LEGAL CLINIC FOR THE ARTS: The group discussed
holding a legal clinic for the arts community whereby the entertainment lawyers, perhaps
in conjunction with law students from UNLV Law School, would provide legal guidance
to members of the arts community in exchange for a small donation or for free. The
sessions were discussed to last between 15 to 20 minutes each, and there was discussion
about requiring an intake form to be first filled out by the person seeking the legal
guidance. We discussed insurance and other issues related to this. Anat Levy, Jennifer
Sanchez and Matt Pruitt will look into this further and will report back. The likely date
of the clinic would be in September or October.

S. POTENTIAL EVENT - VIDEO GAME LUNCHEON CLE: The format would be
similar to our recent successful luncheon CLE with speaker John Mason. The likely date
would be November before Thanksgiving.

6. JOHN MASON CLE — This was a successful program, held at the State Bar’s new
offices. It was well attended by approximately 15 people, including musician David
White. The food from Rachel’s Kitchen was good. The State Bar has not yet identified
whether the seminar was profitable.

7. ANNUAL MEETING - Last year’s annual meeting was 7/11/14. The State Bar
considers our Section to have been formed in January, so the consensus is to have the
next annual meeting later this year, in approximately October, though no formal date was
set.

8. OUTREACH TO OUT OF STATE ATTORNEYS — To be discussed more at the next
meeting. Entertainment lawyers and organizations from other states would be contacted.



9. MEMBERSHIP — The Section has approximately 35 members at present, which is an
increase from last year.

10. NEXT MEETING: The Section’s next meeting was not formally set, but it will take
place, at the Alverson firm, likely on Thursday, August 6, 2015.

11. FINANCES: We believe we have approximately $1200.

With no further business to discuss, the meeting was ADJOYRNED.

Dated: June 4, 2015 - ’
David S. Kahn, Secretary




